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Jedi Training Camp 
The Force was strong today in school!  We can 

confirm that the children learned to master the ways 

of the Jedi. 

 

Thank you for your sponsorship, we will be able to give 

the final total raised next week.   

May the Force Be With You...  

 Please can we remind 

parents and carers that scooters 

and bikes etc. must not to be 

ridden on the school grounds.  This 

is for the safety of all.  

Thank you 

Film Club 

 

Friday 12th October 

3.05pm – 4.50pm (approx.) 

Bookings Forms will be on 

Parentmail on Monday 8th  

£3 per child (includes drink & 

sweets) 

Please pay cash on the day 

 

FAN Club AGM 

Sadly, due to the low numbers attending the FAN 

Club AGM on Wednesday we were unable to elect 

a new committee.  Therefore, unfortunately we 

currently have no FAN Club.   
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Upcoming Events… 

Mon Oct 8th 

 Y2 Multi Skills 1-3pm at 

Barlby High  

 Choir  

 Balanceability Bike Club 

 Book Club 

Tues Oct 9th  

 Dodgeball Club (8.10am) 

 Sports Club  

 Football Match (Home) 

after school 

Thur Oct 11th  

 Netball (8.10am) 

Fri Oct 12th  

 Film Club (Moana) –

booking via Parentmail 

from Mon 8th 

 

 

After school clubs 

We need to politely ask 

again that if your child is 

going to be unable to 

attend a club, an adult 

needs to let the office know 

at the earliest opportunity.   

We call parents to locate 

any children who have not 

attended, to ensure their 

safety, and this is taking a 

lot of our time.   

Thank you  

 

 Sports News 

Cross Country 

Last week was the Selby Cluster round of the Cross Country.  

We took 23 children to Selby College to race against their 

peers from other local schools.  All the children tried their very 

best and we have 11 children who have qualified for the 

next stage.  We will provide further details about this to the 

parents of those children as soon as we have them.   Well 

done to all. 

We even got the chance to use our new team bench seat! 

 

 

 

 

Football 

We have a new Hemingbrough 

Primary Football squad that kicked 

off the season this week with a 

tournament at Riccall Primary 

School.  

 We have several fixtures arranged 

for this half term, most of which will 

be played here at Hemingbrough.     

Thank you to the parents who 

transported children to the event – 

without your support we would not 

be able to take part.  

 

   

 

 

 

 

 


